Kristy Quattrone <kquattrone@scag.gov>
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
12/2/2013 4:18:19 PM

RE: 47th Annual Governor's Carolighting

Good afternoon Katherine,

The Attorney General and his family are unable to attend the event tonight due to unforeseen circumstances. |
apologize for this late notice. Please call me if you need anything.

Best,

Kristy

Kristy Quattrone

Sr. Executive Assistant
kguattrone@scag.gov
Attorney General Alan Wilson

Office of the Attorney General

Rembert Dennis Building
1000 Assembly Street, Room 519
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

803-734-3596
WWW.Scag.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2013 5:14 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: 47th Annual Governor's Carolighting

Constitutional Officers and Cabinet Members,

We are very excited you and your guests are attending the 47th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Monday,
December 2, 2013.

You and your guests will have reserved seating in the Governor's VIP section.

Please make sure to meet in the Statehouse - first floor lobby at 5:15pm to be escorted to your seats at
5:30pm.

Should you have any questions please call my cell phone. Please confirm you have received this email.
| hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving!!

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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